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ALRC, 
I have spoken with the Agent for the license and talked through the proposed 
changes.  MPD Central District does not have any concerns with the proposed 
changes.  I did speak to Mr. Shinnick in reference to a 21+ entertainment license 
for activities such as receptions with bands which would also be agreeable to the 
Central District. 
 
We would ask for the standard condition for the license to meet the definition of 
a restaurant during all hour of operations. 
 
 
 
Carl Gloede 
Captain of Police: Central District 
City of Madison Police Department 
211 S. Carroll St. 
Madison, WI 53703 
 
 


